
Newsletters 

These are delivered by volunteers to every home in the village 

and outlying houses.   

The newsletter  is available to read on the Parish Council 

Website at huntonpc.org (see ‘Hunton in Brief’ on the 

Homepage).  

If you are happy to receive your newsletter by mailing list, you 

can sign up on the newsletter page. This will help with 

newsletter delivery. 

Warm and Welcome Spaces Project, 

Richmondshire DC  
This initiative is aimed at helping to alleviate the enormous 

rise in energy costs to heat homes. Richmondshire DC have 

part funded and organised a range of venues in the local area, 

where people can visit at no cost. 

Visit the PC website, huntonpc.org Homepage for the link to 

information of warm and welcoming spaces in the local area, 

including a map and detailed list of venues, days/times and 

additional facilities available.   

And, there is always a warm welcome at the Countryman’s 

Community pub! See links in the article to check opening 

times.  

North Yorkshire Council – launching 1 April 

As you may know, a new  unitary authority, North Yorkshire 
Council, launches on 1 April. The current administration have 
commenced a communications campaign across print, radio, 

digital and their own corporate 
channels to inform residents, 
partners and businesses about 
the new council. 

 This campaign aims to create 
awareness of the council, 
highlight the benefits of having 
one unitary authority, reassure 
customers about business 
continuity, and inform them how 
to contact the new council from 
day one. 

You can access the link to the 
information pack  for the new 
local authority at huntonpc.org 
on the Home Page. 
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News from Countryman's 

Community Pub Society Ltd 

For those who did not see the recent email , here’s 

the message: 

 WOW! Today was a rather special day as Rishi 
Sunak, our Prime Minister and local MP, came to 
visit our very own community pub.  

 We showed him what an amazing pub we’ve been 
able to purchase and begin renovating with the 
purchase of local shares and additional funding from 
the Government’s Community Ownership Fund.  

  We hope our local MP enjoyed himself and will 
be back again when we’ve been able to do a bit 
more work.  

   We’ll gather together some photos and will 
share them shortly (now on Facebook). 
 

Countryman's Community Pub Society Limited 

w: www.countrymanscommunity.org 

e: countrymans.community@gmail.com 

………………………………………………………… 

Countryman’s Inn events: 

COFFEE MORNINGS, are restarting on Mondays and 

Thursdays 10.00am to 12.00 noon, from Monday 6th 

Feb.  

BOARD GAMES evening  on Tuesdays from 7.30pm 

http://www.countrymanscommunity.org
mailto:countrymans.community@gmail.com


 

  

  

 

 

  

To contact a member of the Parish Council or clerk, please go to huntonpc.org ‘Parish Council’  - Council Members, or use 

the ‘Contact’ tab on the Home Page.  


